
From: Hatcher, Laura (MTC)
To: Bird, Thomas
Cc: Carmichael, Tracie
Subject: Summerhaven Wind Energy Centre - May 31, 2011 revisions to project layout
Date: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 9:53:22 AM

Dear Mr. Bird,
 
This email is regarding the proposed changes to the Summerhaven Wind Energy Centre project layout,
which were sent to the Ministry of Tourism and Culture (MTC) on May 31, 2011 by Golder Associates
Ltd. 
 
On January 10, 2011, MTC issued written comments on the Heritage Assessment report for the
project, expressing our satisfaction with the findings of the report.
 
MTC has reviewed the re-submitted maps illustrating the location of the proposed changes along with
a the description of the changes in relation to the Heritage Assessment for which we issued comments,
and find that these changes will not affect the recommendations of the Heritage Assessment nor will it
change the comments MTC has previously provided.
 
If further changes to the project layout take place, please continue to keep our office informed.
 
Sincerely,
 
Laura
Laura Hatcher 
Heritage Planner | Southwest and Northwest 
Ministry of Tourism and Culture 
Culture Division | Programs and Services Branch | Culture Services Unit

401 Bay Street, Suite 1700 
Toronto, Ontario M7A 0A7
Tel. 416.314.3108 |  Fax. 416.314.7175
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